
Illinois Lambda State Organization 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 
From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant 
Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 
 
June 2016 
 
Ladies, 
Summer is here!  I hope all of you had a great Memorial Day 
weekend. 
 
Please read all of the attachments that follow.  Most of it deals with By-Laws, and 
Standing Rules that were amended at our Lambda State Convention in April.   
 
The following documents are included in this June mailing:  
1) Cover letter from Executive Assistant  
2a) President’s letter 
2b) June checklist 
3) Chapter History letter 
4) Chapter letter update concerning Art Mart 
5a) By-Laws Updated 
5b) Standing Rules Updated 
5c) Standing Rules Index Updated 
5d) to 5v) items amended on April 16, 2016 at LS Convention 
 
Please note that Second Vice-President, Pam Painter of Chi 22, has a new email 
address: dkgsecondvice@gmail.com 
 
If you are sending your chapter officer and chair lists to me, please include your chapter 
name or number.  Also, please send them to my new address: 4540 E 2000 North Rd., 
Fithian, IL 61844-5090. 
 
See you in Mt Vernon or Ottawa! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com 


